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Hampton Village—A Historical Perspective 

Location! Location! Location! Every realtor will tell you this is the most important 
feature of your home. Whether buying or selling, location determines the price 
and attractiveness of your home. But what is it that determines your home’s 
location? Or, in our case, what are the origins of Hampton Village? Why is it 
called Hampton Village?  

The answer goes back over 100 years to a city expansion plan known as the 
“Yorath Plan.” This plan was conceived in 1913 by visionary city commissioner 
Christopher Yorath. His plan included all of Saskatoon which he envisioned as 
a beautiful flowery city. To achieve this, he thought the city must be well 
planned and clean with residential sections separated from industrial areas. He 
also believed that the natural lay of the land, its undulations and configurations, 
must be preserved and enhanced. As for streets, he believed it was better to 
have wider streets. Yorath’s plan even included recommended widths for all 
streets. He proposed center boulevards with grass margins so that the roads 
could easily be widened if necessary. Open spaces, parks and recreational 
areas would preserve the natural beauty of the city. Yorath thought it essential 
that city residents have easy access to parks and green space. Yorath also 
proposed what he called an “encircling road” around Saskatoon. 

Included in Yorath’s vision for Saskatoon was an area called “New Hampton 
Park,” located slightly north of the present Hampton Village. If envisioned 100 
years ago, why did it take so long for our community to develop? It was not due 
to the City of Saskatoon’s lack of interest in developing New Hampton Park. 
Some communities were developed according to Yorath’s plans but, overall, it 
was an ambitious plan and events such as The Great War, the Depression and 
the Second World War prevented all aspects of its development. 

But the plan was not forgotten. The city continued to plan for expansions, 
purchasing land as it became available. The first section of Hampton Village 
was annexed on July 10, 1979, the second on May 30, 2000. On August 14, 
2000 our community was named. The developers proposed Hampton Village 
because it sat so close to the previously proposed “New Hampton Park.” It is 
easy to see that many of Yorath’s ideas were incorporated into today’s 
Hampton Village, especially the importance of parks and recreational areas. 
And that encircling road? We know it as “Circle Drive” which was finally 
completed 100 years after Yorath proposed it with the completion of the South 
Circle Drive Bridge. 

The street names in Hampton Village are not derived from the “Yorath Plan.” 
They were selected to link Hampton Village to pioneer businesses from 
Saskatoon’s early days. The street names were chosen and approved by the 
Naming Advisory Committee on July 19, 2004. Find out the historical 
significance of your street name on page two! You can also have fun 
completing the word search about Hampton Village. 
  

Volunteers 
are the root 

of our 

community. 

Hampton Village Community Association 
P.O. Box 30048 

1624 33rd Street Saskatoon, SK. 
  S7L 7M6 

saskhvca.com  
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Hampton Streets Historical Significance 

Allwood John Allwood operated a harness making business on Broadway Avenue. 

Coad Percy Howard Coad is recognized by the Coad street names. Mr. Coad was a pioneer 
pharmacist who operated “Coad Drugs”. This business opened in 1908 and was located on 
Avenue B and 20th Street. The pharmacy was rebuilt in 1971.Three generations of the Coad 
family have operated a pharmacy on the same location and maintain an interest in it to this 
day. 

Dawson Brothers Cornelius and Albert Dawson operated “Dawson Electric” on Avenue D in the 
Riversdale area of Saskatoon. 

Denham Joseph Matthew Denham founded “Denham Awning Makers” in 1938. As of 2016, this third 
generation family business has been in operation for 77 years! 

Geary Michael Carver Geary was a 1906 pioneer. He was a health inspector, insurance agent and 
liquor business operator.   

Greenfield John (Jack) Greenfield delivered water by the pail to Saskatoon residents. 

Hargreaves Mr. Hargreaves owned and operated a printing and stationary shop. 

Henick Edward Henick operated a family butcher shop called “Henick Brothers Meats”. 

Klassen This is the family name of local retailers: “Klassen Jewellers”. 

Korol The Korol streets are named for an early Saskatoon pioneer family who worked on street car 
track installation. 

Lehrer Henry Lehrer was a pioneer in business and real estate development 

McCallum Thomas Kerr McCallum was the First Royal Bank manager of the Royal Bank at Second 
Avenue and 21st Street. 

McClocklin Thomas McClocklin was the founder of the “OK Economy Stores” and “McClocklin Real 
Estate” in 1910. 

McKague George Henry McKague started “McKaque Funeral Home” in 1913. 

Pulles John Pulles operated “Brothers Bakery” and “Broadway Bakery”. 

  
 

Hampton Village—A Historical Perspective 

D E N H A M S E L L U P C I R C L E M B 
G R E B N R E E T S K I R W A Y E N C A 
A N I T A L A N G F O R D A O C V O C R 
R C B K C I N E H A R G R E A V E S A E 
D R A G G I N S C A T C L U B B L R L N 
N E S S A L K E T A G R E E N F I E L D 
O S E L O H Y O P E U N E V A S B D U A 
S C B U N G A L O W L E H R E R E N M L 
W E A Q U E G A L L I V N O T P M A H L 
A N L O O P Y A L C M C C L O C K L I N 
D T L M C K A G U E E D O O W L L A N E 

 

AL ANDERSON CIRCLE DRAGGINS CAR 
CLUB 

KLASSEN POTHOLES 

ALLWOOD CLAYPOOL LANE PULLES 

ANITA 
LANGFORD 

COAD GATE LEHRER RENDALL 

AVENUE CRESCENT GREENFIELD MCCALLUM RIK STEERNBERG 

BASEBALL DAWSON HAMPTON 
VILLAGE 

MCCLOCKLIN RISE 

BILEVEL DENHAM HARGREAVES MCKAGUE WAY 

BUNGALOW  HENICK   

 
The extra letters spell an event happening on May 14th at Hampton Village Square. Hope to see you there! 
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Hampton Village 

7th Annual Community 

Saturday, May 14th, 2016 

9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

2016 marks our 7th annual community wide garage sale and BBQ  

in Hampton Village Square.  

Stop by the BBQ-- pick up a map listing all the garages sales.   

Hotdogs, burgers and pop will also be for sale. 

Community Association Memberships will be available. 

Check out the school building progress! 

 

The cost to advertise the location of your garage sale on the map is $5.00. 

 For more information email: 

hvcagaragesale@gmail.com  

Garage sales advertised on our map will also be advertised on our ad on kijiji. 

Your participation benefits our community 

mailto:hvcagaragesale@gmail.com
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Are you used the new bin collection days yet? 

As of January 2016, changes have been made to black, blue and green bin collection days.  Almost 
every neighbourhood in Saskatoon has a new day for one of the programs – and Hampton Village 
has had significant changes. 

The new collection calendar was delivered in the mail. If you did not receive a new calendar, you can 
visit saskatoon.ca/collectioncalendar to get your updated schedule. You can also sign up for handy 
e-mail, text message and phone collection reminders at saskatoon.ca/collectioncalendar. 

Excess recycling can be dropped at one of the City’s Recycling Depots (Lawson Heights, Lakewood, 
University Heights, Meadowgreen), Loraas Recycle Recycling Depot or Cosmopolitan Industries 
Recycling Depot.   

Hampton Village Garbage collection dates are: 

Green Bin Leaves & Grass Blue Bin/ Recycling Black Bin/Garbage 

Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 
Weekly garbage collection starts May 5th. 

  

2016 Household 
Hazardous Waste Days 

On the dates listed below, a temporary 
site is set up at SaskTel Centre parking lot 
(101 - 3515 Thatcher Avenue) from 9:00 
a.m. to 3:30 p.m. for residents of 
Saskatoon to drop-off their household 
hazardous waste materials for recycling 
or safe disposal. 

 April 23 
 May 14 
 June 18 
 July 23 
 August 20 
 September 10 
 October 15 
 November 19 

 

Update from our City Councillor-  
Troy Davies 

The twinning of the east bound lane of Claypool 
between McClocklin and Airport Drive will begin in 
May. During the twinning of Claypool, the city will 
address the drainage issues on the corner of 
Claypool and McClocklin by installing proper catch 
basins. Mr. Davies has requested the city have 
single lane traffic, east and westbound, on the 
westbound lanes while this construction takes place 
so Claypool Drive can remain open. The work is 
expected to be completed in July 2016, weather 
permitting. 

The Off - leash Dog Park is currently being tendered 
with the hopes to begin construction in June. 

Mr. Davies is looking forward to receiving the 
concept plan for the Fire Hall land that will be re-
zoned as well as the plan to complete the North East 
Commercial sector in Hampton Village. As soon as 
he is able, he will share this information with 
Hampton Villagers. 

If you have any questions or concerns about our 
community email Mr. Davies at 
troy.davies@saskatoon.ca 

mailto:troy.davies@saskatoon.ca
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2930 McClocklin Rd  

Saskatoon, SK   S7R 0A1  
(306) 242-4500  

office: hfmc@sasktel.net  
www.hamptonfreemethodist.com   

 
Check us out on Facebook!  

 

 

 

*Sunday Morning Service at 10:30 am  

*Mountain Movers for K - Grade 5  
*Nursery 0 - 4  

 
*Junior Youth (Gr. 6 - 9) every 2nd & 4th 

Thursday of the month at 7 pm 

HFMC’s Preschool is fun and interactive. 
Children learn in both English and French through play, songs, crafts and 

exploration.  
Monday, Wednesday & Friday -- 4 year old class 

Tuesday & Thursday -- 3 year old class 
 

*This Fall 2016, we are offering a 4 year old class in the afternoons. 
 

For more information, please email at office.hfmc@sasktel.net or call  
(306) 242 - 4500 

 

 

Youth for Christ Mobile Unit  
 

Coming to HFMC this June - August 2016 
every Wednesday evening  

*Soccer Cage   *Skateboarding Rails 
*Basketball   *Video Games   *Street Hockey 
Youth (Gr. 5 & up) are welcome to hang out  

and join in the activities. 
 www.yfcsask.com  

 

 
 

 

HFMC Vacation Bible School  
For kids in K - Grade 5  

Coming this July 25 - 28 
Cost $5 – 

Registration forms will be available  June 15th 
at the church office 

mailto:office:%20hfmc@sasktel.net
http://www.hamptonfreemethodist.com/
mailto:office.hfmc@sasktel.net
http://www.yfcsask.com/
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Hampton Village Neighbourhood Traffic Review 
Tuesday, June 14, 2016 

7:00 pm - 9:00 pm 

Hampton Free Methodist Church 
2930 McClocklin Road 

Are there traffic concerns in your neighbourhood? Do you have ideas and suggestions 
to address the issues? We want to hear from you! 

Residents of Hampton Village are invited to attend a public meeting to identify and discuss 
local traffic issues in the neighbourhood. The meeting will be hosted by the City of 

Saskatoon, Transportation Division. 
The Transportation Division will examine the issues identified at this meeting, gather 

additional information through traffic counts, and prepare a comprehensive plan to address 
traffic concerns across the entire Hampton Village neighbourhood. The plan will 

be presented at a follow-up meeting in fall 2016. 
All local stakeholders are welcome and encouraged to attend. Please join us as we 

discuss the traffic issues that affect your neighbourhood. 
 

Please send comments to: 
Lanre Akindipe, Transportation Engineer 

Transportation & Utilities Department, City of Saskatoon 
222-3rd Avenue North Saskatoon, S7K 0J5 

Email: olanrewaju.akindipe@saskatoon.ca Ph: (306) 975-3657 Fax: (306) 975-2971 

 

CARE-A-LOT PRESCHOOL 
Open House 6:00 – 6:30 p.m. 

AGM & Registration Night 6:30 p.m. 
Tuesday, April 26, 2016 

 Childcare will be provided. 

 
Care-A-Lot Preschool is located at St. Marguerite School 1235 McCormack Road. 

We are a Co-Operative program that offers a safe, fun and exciting learning experience for 3-4 year olds. 

We are very fortunate to have a teacher who has her Bachelor of Education degree and, therefore, has the 

knowledge of age appropriate learning tools for our preschoolers. 
 

Children learn personal and academic skills such as – 

 developing sensory skills 

 organizational skills in a school setting 

 learning how to look after their belongings 

 appropriate social behaviour. 

 numbers 

 letter recognition, letter sounds, and vocabulary development 

 fine and gross motor skills 
 

Learning in our classroom helps preschoolers transition to Kindergarten. 
 

For more information contact Amanda Varga at amandalea2011@hotmail.com or call 306-291-3228. 

  

mailto:amandalea2011@hotmail.com
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JUNE 23, 2016 
 
5:30 – 8:00 P.M. 
 
AL ANDERSON PARK 

 
 

 

HVCA FAMILY FEST 
 

Food and fun for the whole family! 
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NEED A BABYSITTER?? 
 

Hello, My name is Sophia. 

I am 11 years old. 

I recently completed my St. John’s 

Ambulance Babysitting Course and would 

like to find some babysitting jobs in Hampton 

Village area. I am very experienced with 

children of all ages. I like playing board 

games, cooking, playing sports, and having 

fun! I am very responsible, and have lots of 

energy to keep your children entertained. I 

am available weekdays after school and 

weekends.If you have any questions, or 

would like to meet me please call: 

(306) 382-6259 

(306) 260-1193 

References available upon request. 

 
 

 

Free, fun, family entertainment! 

Theatre in the Park  
is coming to Hampton Village  

Friday, July 15th in Anita Langford Park 
at 7p.m.!  

. 
 

Learn to Programs with Saskatchewan Parks   
 

Learn to Fish 

Learn to Fish will launch this summer at eight 
popular fishing destinations across the province. 
This program is designed to introduce fishing to 
beginners of all ages and to encourage proper 
fishing practices amongst these new users. 
The program will begin with a classroom teaching 
portion where an experienced angler will 
introduce participants to the following topics: Fish 
identification, tackle and accessories, rules and 
regulations, how to cast, proper fish handling and 
much more! The teaching portion will be followed 
by a hands-on casting lesson, and, once 
participants have the basics of casting, they will 
have the chance to try their luck at catching a real 
fish!  Program participants are not required to 
own/bring along any equipment as everything will 
be provided. 
Stay tuned in to our website at 

www.saskparks.net for more information on this 

amazing new program! Or contact us by email at 
learntofish@gov.sk.ca  
 

Learn to Camp 

Want to try camping but you don’t know how or what you 
need? Saskatchewan Parks is now making it easier than 
ever for first time campers to experience the outdoors 
through our Learn to Camp Program. Saskatchewan 
Parks “Learn to Camp” program is in its second summer 
season and is the perfect opportunity to camp in our 
beautiful parks. 
Try our overnight camping experience at Echo Valley, Pike 
Lake or Good Spirit Lake Provincial Parks. New campers 
will join experienced leaders and fellow campers to learn 
techniques on campsite set up, cooking on a camp stove, 
building a fire, and much more! We supply all of the 
camping gear you need. All you have to bring is food, 
bedding and personal items. Expect to learn a lot during 
your trip, but expect to have a lot of fun too! 
The cost is $25 for two day/ one night experience for 
groups of up to six including children. Camps are held 
throughout the summer in July and August. Please See 
our website for available dates. 
To register for the program or for more information visit our 
website at http://www.saskparks.net/LearnToCamp.ca Or 
contact us by email at learntocamp@gov.sk.ca   

 

 

http://www.saskparks.net/
mailto:learntofish@gov.sk.ca
http://www.saskparks.net/LearnToCamp.ca
mailto:learntocamp@gov.sk.ca
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HAMPTON VILLAGE SCHOOL DEVELOPMENT 
 

Earlier in spring as I drove west along 
Hampton Crescent to work in the pre-
dawn darkness each day, my 
headlights reflected on the school 
framework as I approached Hampton 
Circle. At first the reflection was 
stationary, but soon I realized it was a 
hive of activity as I saw reflections 
busily moving across the skeleton of 
the school. These were workers, 
climbing the scaffolds and beginning 
their work day. In late February, they 
were adding to the skeletal framework 
by inserting walls and applying an 
exterior ‘skin’ to the building. That 
exterior ‘skin’ is almost completely 
applied, and the ongoing 
transformation will not be as obvious 
as I drive to work each day. Still, 
walking around the perimeter of site is 
impressive. To me, the location seems 
right—it is at the heart of our 
community. A good place for a school. 

The Hampton Village School is designed to have two full size gyms along with two multi-purpose activity 
rooms.  The school is two stories with elevators located on both the public and Catholic sides of the 
building. The building will face southeast with the front entrances along Hampton Circle. The detailed 
blueprint (available at the website indicated below) shows the orientation on the lot, the plan and the elevation 
images. The central core area is the shared space, with two large gymnasiums bordering a physical activity 
space. The child care area and cafeteria are at the front of the school. The wings of the schools are clustered 
according to learning communities, with kindergarten and grade 1 being one cluster and grades 2 to 8 being 
the other. Each school division will have its own entrance.  

The Catholic School is named St. Lorenzo Ruiz but the public school is not yet named. More community 
consultation is planned before the board decides on the names for all four of the new Saskatoon schools. 
Community meetings for each new school are currently being planned for some time in May. At these 
meetings, the Public School Board will be looking for feedback regarding the school name.  

Also at the meetings in May, the Public School Board is expecting to introduce the new principal for each 
school and have division staff members available to answer any questions about the school’s detailed design 
or future programming. 

Once the meeting dates are confirmed, they will be shared through the neighbouring schools and in the new 
school communities, as well as on the division website www.saskatoonpublicschools.ca and social media 
accounts. 

In the meantime, we wait and watch as this important component of our community takes shape. I welcome 
this addition to our neighbourhood and am excited for the benefits a school provides for our community.  

To watch exterior developments from the comfort of your own home or see the detailed school plans go to 
www.saskatchewan.ca/residents/education-and-learning/prek-12-education-early-learning-and-
schools/joint-use-schools-project-webcams/saskatoon-hampton-village     

N 

http://www.saskatoonpublicschools.ca/
http://www.saskatchewan.ca/residents/education-and-learning/prek-12-education-early-learning-and-schools/joint-use-schools-project-webcams/saskatoon-hampton-village
http://www.saskatchewan.ca/residents/education-and-learning/prek-12-education-early-learning-and-schools/joint-use-schools-project-webcams/saskatoon-hampton-village
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Your Health and Wellness 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

‘The Big Shred’ 
Saturday, May 7, 2016 

9 am - 12 noon 
McClure United Church Parking Lot 

4025 Taylor St. (at McKercher) 

Protect against personal identity theft and watch as your 
old papers are shredded in Shred-It company truck! 
Quickly destroy old bank and utility statements, tax 
returns (2008 and earlier), old files, outdated documents, 
books, magazines, etc. The service is by donation 
(suggested $10 per paper box, or $5 per shopping bag) 
to assist the McClure Place Foundation in paying down 
the mortgage at Amy McClure House, a seniors' care 
home.  Help your family and yourself by removing that 
unwanted . . . yet personal paper!  

 

 

 

Live Well with Chronic 
Conditions/pain self-
management workshops are free 
programs offered by the Saskatoon 
Health Region for anyone with a 
chronic health condition such as 
Diabetes, Arthritis, M.S., Heart 
Disease, Lung Disease, Cancer, 
Depression,  and chronic pain etc. The 
programs are developed by Stanford 
University Patient Education Research 
Center. The workshop covers content 
that is common among people with 
different health challenges and is 
beneficial for anyone with one or more 
chronic conditions, as well as 
caregivers or support 
people.  Participants in the workshop 
learn practical skills such as: getting 
started with lifestyle changes 
(exercise, healthy eating etc.), 
problem solving, decision making, 
communication, working with health 
care professionals, dealing with 
difficult emotions, dealing with fatigue, 
and dealing with shortness of 
breath.  They also learn cognitive 
techniques such as positive self-talk 
and relaxation.   

Two trained peer leaders meet with 
groups of up to 15 participants for 2 ½ 
hours, once a week for six 
consecutive weeks. Classes are fun 
and practical. Participants have found 
the workshops extremely beneficial. 

For more information contact the 
Saskatoon Health Region, Live Well 
Program at 306.655.0281   

Healthiest people ~  

Healthiest communities~  

Exceptional service 
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Thank you to all HVCA volunteers!  
You find the time and share your heart with 

our community. 

Thank you to the Hampton Village Community Association Board members  

Executive: 
President – Diana –president@saskhvca.com  
Vice President – Ryan — vicepresident@saskhvca.com  
Secretary –Valerie – secretary@saskhvca.com  
Treasurer –Jessica– treasurer@saskhvca.com  

Coordinators:  
Indoor Programs– Chelsey – indoor@saskhvca.com   
Membership- Heather– memberships@saskhvca.com  
Communications –Cathy–communications@saskhvca.com  
Rink– Ron – rink@saskhvca.com  
Soccer – Melanie – soccer@saskhvca.com  
Kinder Soccer- Christine— kindersoccer@saskhvca.com  
Webmaster- Brent— webmaster@saskhvca.com  

Members at Large:  

Cinthia Hill  Pam Laurans  

Jennifer Upton Jorge Murrieta  

Kelly Kehler  Rasheed Soomro 

Stephanie Jorgensen 
 

The board position of president was 
recently filled by election at the February 
board meeting. The board would like to 
thank Jorge Murrieta and Diana Ng for 
letting their names stand for this position. 
After voting, Diana Ng was elected the 
HVCA president. All executive positions 
on the board are now filled. All board 
meeting minutes are posted on the HVCA 
website. Any community member is 
welcome to attend any meeting. If you 
have a particular concern you would like 
the board to assist you with, please 
contact the secretary so we can put your 
concern on the agenda.  
We meet the second Wednesday of 
each month at Hampton Methodist 
Church.  
 

Meetings start at 6:30 p.m.  
 

 

 

mailto:–president@saskhvca.com
mailto:vicepresident@saskhvca.com
mailto:secretary@saskhvca.com
mailto:treasurer@saskhvca.com
mailto:indoor@saskhvca.com
mailto:memberships@saskhvca.com
mailto:–Cathy–communications@saskhvca.com
mailto:rink@saskhvca.com
mailto:soccer@saskhvca.com
mailto:kindersoccer@saskhvca.com
mailto:webmaster@saskhvca.com

